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29th April 2022

Inspiring the leaders of tomorrow to think for themselves and act for others

We celebrated the 115th year anniversary of the opening of CCHS on Thursday
morning with House Cakes and our Commemoration Assemblies. On the same
day, we held our Open Evening for families who are interested in their daughters
joining our school. It was wonderful for these events to take place on the same day
– a day to celebrate the founding of this girls’ school and looking forward to
welcoming a new generation of students to the school, becoming part of the
CCHS community. 



Have you got some news to share?  

If so, please email Miss McGrath (hmcgrath@cchs.co.uk) and

attach a photo or logo, if applicable. 

Student Achievements 

Manasvi, 9F
Well done to Manasvi in Year 9 who has raised £1000 for a
school in India - Kalam Vidyasanskar Patshala.  The school
are going to use the money to create a science lab.

Open Evening - 28th April 2022
Open Evening was a great success as everybody got involved. Thank you to the
Year 10 prefects for assisting their teachers and representing the subjects, the
teachers themselves and lots of gratitude to the younger years touring the Year
5’s around the school. Series of little girls were astounded by the school and all
the diverse activities. With great hope, we will expect these girls to return back to
the school as new students of CCHS.

Article by Shaniya, Year 10 Publicity Prefect
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